
June 22nd, 1999 
 
Dear 97’ers, 98’ers and others interested. 
Some of you seem to refuse the giving up of the ACC-project. We welcome this tendency 
very much and hope the debate about the idea and the perspectives in it will continue. To 
make it easier we have now set up a mailing-list, also since the "peoplesite"-technology 
unfortunately does not work from everywhere. 
As you know we had positive answers from some more than 30 persons. The number has 
grown to 40. These 40 persons are now automatically added to the mailing-list. Please 
forgive us for not asking your permission. The rest of the minority-course participants and 
some more will be invited to be added to the mailing-list. 
To send letters to all those added to the mailing-list use this address: 
isitalive@egroups.com 
Only members of the list can use this mailing-address. 
Check the www.johnp.dk (ACC-section) to see who is listed or to add yourself to the list. 
Best wishes 
John 


